PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP 
MEETING HELD at MANOR PARK MEDICAL PRACTICE
Thursday 29th June 2017 1Pm 
Minutes
Chairman: Mrs E Winfield
	Attendees
	Ann Winfield, Hasu Tanna, Elizabeth Mackness, Tripat Badiani, Suresh Karia, Linda Nolan, Becky Powell. 
	

	Apologies
	
	

	Minutes approved
	Minutes were approved and signed  from meeting 27th April  2017 
No matters arising
	

	Health promotion
	Discussions took place regarding the proposed up and coming health promotion event that we were planning for 9th September 2017.

It was agreed we would try to provide the following:

Diet and lifestyle advice for adults and children.

Offer BP checks

Offers Diabetes screening in the form of a BM test

We would also look into the possibility of have a machine to test for Height Weight BP and the BMI recordings.

We would be promoting the up and coming Flu vaccine programme

Travel advice

Choose and book referral process

The patient SCR record, to get patients to sign up to the enhanced sharing model

Members of the Group would come in and collect posters to display in public places around the two surgeries.
	Linda/PPG Group

	Posters In Waiting Room
	Tripat made an observation that the posters in the waiting room needed some attention as some out of date and too many. She suggested that perhaps we should have more notice boards and the posters be put on them to make them look tidy. Linda gave the opportunity for a member to come and walk round with a member of staff in the waiting room and offer their opinion and support.
	Receptionist/PPG Member

	Receptionist views in particular telephone answering
	Tripat wondered whether the practice could spare some time for a receptionist to come to the meeting to feedback some of their views of telephone answering and some of the problems they encounter. So the group could gain a better understanding of the problems they face and to see if there was any help and support they could offer
	Linda to look at rota

	Update Leicester PPG meeting
	Tripat, Hasu and Liz had attended the Leicester PPG meeting and felt it was very supportive, they gained some knowledge on the QED process that practices conduct on an annual basis and have asked if we can invite Harsha Kotecha who is the PPG chair to our next PPG meeting so she can talk to us on the benefits of the group and how they can work better.
	Becky to arrange

	Social Event

	Hasu thought it would be a good idea for the group to meet on a social occasion outside of the practice. Members to decide on an event 
	PPG Members

	New Members

	As attendance to our meetings was dropping off – the group thought it would be good to invite the patients on the waiting list for the PPG group to come to the Health Event day to meet the present members and maybe enrol them into the group if still interested. 
	Becky to send invites

	Summary Care Records Update
	The group were informed about the new enhanced Summary Care Record which patients are encouraged to consent to. We are also arranging for CCG to come and have a stand at the Health Event day to publicise to the patients and they have also been invited to present at our next PPG meeting in September.
	Mark Pierce
CCG

	
	
	

	Next Meeting
	 Next PPG is Thursday 21st September 2017 at Manor Medical Centre
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